
DALHOUSIE UNIVERSITY 
HALIFAX, N.S.

OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT May 4, 1937
Mrs. KeMurray,

Secretary to the Principal,
McGill University,

Montreal, P. Q.

Dear &rs. McMurray:

Thank yèu very much indeed for returning the file of
correspondence concerning the matter of a Warden.

Yours yery truly,yery tr

/LH. Secretary to the President.


